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STATEMENT ON "BLOODY SUNDAY" ) o

John Holmes to whom I spoke this morning noted that your

Secretary of State was keen to make some sort of statement on

"Bloody Sunday" before the Channel 4 documentary is broadcast

on Tuesday 6 January. This would mean getting something

approved by the Prime Minister over the weekend at the latest.

John Holmes asked me to have a first stab at a draft which

would not go as far as that we were comsidering before

Christmas, but would still say enough about "Bloody Sunday" to

put certain facts on record. It would also make it less

necessary/desirable to respond to the television documentary.

I enclose a brief text which we have worked out here,

drawing on the earlier draft. Given the holiday season it

would be most helpful if you could pass your reactioms,

comments and proposed changes direct to No 10 by tomorrow

afternoon Wednesday 31 December.
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